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Dear Family, Friends and Fellow-Labourers! 

      2014 was a very busy year! Much was accom-

plished this year in Ireland, with 20 souls saved, and 5 

baptized. Also, 4 more people graduated our two year 

Discipleship Course! I owe so much to the two mis-

sionary couples who work alongside my family and I 

here, as well as the many volunteers in the church who 

sacrificially give of their time and talents to help make 

this church a strong lighthouse in Cork, Ireland! 

     We Have Much to be thankful for. I can’t help but 

praise God for my Saviour’s endless love for a wretch 

such as I; for my wife and precious family, serving the 

Lord Jesus with me; for the opportunity to every day do what I love to do… serve God and people! I thank my 

Lord for my health; and especially for my perfect Bible! Over the past 34 years, I have worn out 4 very good, 

leather bound Bibles, each of which has become filled with the personal study notes of a hungry heart for God and 

His truth. God’s word is absolutely amazing! I am also VERY thankful for all of you who pray for my family and 

I, and pray for all we do here… THANK YOU! 

     No further news on the property that we have placed bids on to purchase. To say I am just a little frustrated 

would be an understatement, but I have found that buying property in the Irish market is not something that just 

“works.” The owners of the building we are looking at, notified us that they want the bidding to start much higher 

than we are able to start at, so we will wait, and continue to pray, and let God open the door 

     Several evangelistic and ministry related events to pray for. 1) About 50 people from our Church will be 

singing Christmas Carols in the local Shopping Centre on Saturday, Dec 

13th. 2) On Sunday, Dec 21st our church will be performing our Family 

Christmas Play helping everyone remember WHY have Christmas in the 

first place on. Pray for many visitors to come, as the Gospel will be plainly 

preached! 3) Then, every Christmas, on Christmas Day, we gather as a 

church body at 11am for just one hour to thank the Lord for giving us His 

Son! 4) And then on New Year’s Eve we as a Church will prayerfully re-

dedicate our lives and homes during 2015 to the honour of the Lord Jesus! 

Even though we have a great time with fun and games, the pop-corn 

preaching, and prayer time is the centrepiece of the event!  

Prayer Requests 
So, in closing, Please Pray 1) for the new believers and their discipleship; 2) for our church to solidly grow 

throughout 2015; 3) for us to buy our own church building/property, and most of all, 4) for the following precious people get 

SAVED: Kieran M, Anthony O’B, Jimmy O’B, Aurora B (an ex-Nun), Roy and Theresa D, Jim O’L, Eileen O’M, 

Ann M, Denis L’s family, Kerri M, Chris M, and Barry G! MAY GOD BLESS YOU ALL, and…  

Thank you for faithfully supporting us! 

The Ledbetter Family in Ireland 

December, 2014 

A Very Merry Christmas to you all! 

The Ledbetter Family 
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Up-to-date infor-
mation on what’s 
happening here in 
our work in Ireland 

is available at:  

www.biblebc.com  

…who need 
the Lord 

4.5 million 
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